
The Principal of  Somerville College invites you to a 

CAROL CONCERT
Thursday 3rd December, 7pm



Please join us in the College Chapel for a Carol Concert 
performed by the Somerville Choir.

The concert will be followed by a drinks reception with light 
refreshments in the Hall. The evening will finish by about 9pm. 

Spouses and partners are welcome.

RSVP by 23rd November to the Development & Alumni Relations Office 
at Somerville College, Oxford, OX2 6HD

01865 280626
alumnievents@some.ox.ac.uk

or book online here.
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